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Comments: I am writing this note to express my concern for the downsizing of land used for winter recreation via

snowmobile. As the forest service moves to close down public lands used for snowmobile usage in my opinion

will have a negative effect. By closing down snowmobile accessible average you are forcing addition usage into a

smaller geographical area. Even though snowmobiling does no damage to the landscape,once the snow is gone

there is no sign that they were even there. When considering your decision also look at economic effect on local

communities if this access is denied. Every community in Idaho is battling revenue shortfalls and this would place

another nail in that cofin.

 

 


